
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
April 7th, 2025 
 
 

 

Davon Smith 

COO 

 

Three Rivers Health Center 

150 S Wall Street 

Coos Bay, OR 97420 

(541) 435-7200 

www.threerivers.health 

trhc.compliance@ctclusi.org 

Dear Three Rivers Health Center community, 
 
As of Monday, April 7th, 2025, provider Carrie Valle, FNP 
is no longer employed at Three Rivers Health Center.  
 
We understand that this may bring some inconvenience 
on your patient care, and we will do our best to 
accommodate you as best we can.  
 
Over the next few weeks, you will receive a call if Carrie 
Valle was your primary care provider so that we can work 
with you to provide what is available.  
 
We have two providers below that we can transfer your 
care to: 
 

1. Paul Vitt, DO 
2. Vanessa Mohrbacher, DNP 

 
Please call us at (541) 435-7200 or email 
trhc.compliance@ctclusi.org for any questions or 
concerns.  
 
We apologize for the inconvenience this may cause. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
Davon Smith, COO 
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